
 

 

Wednesday 11th June - Day 3 

 

I paid a surprise visit to Croft Farm today to see how the children were getting on. I 

arrived just in time to have a full cooked breakfast and a chance to have a chat 

before activities began. All the children are really enjoying themselves and had slept 

very well last night after a “run around quiz”. 

 

We started the day by kitting out in our wet 

suits and heading off to the lake for a kayaking 

session. After a quick safety talk, we were 

quickly into the water and paddling our way 

around the lake. Once we had all mastered 

moving and turning the games and general 

getting wet and falling in commenced. The 

children and adults all had great fun.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From kayaking we went straight onto stand 

up paddle boarding. The children were 

quickly on their feet and zooming around 

the lake. Mrs Hale got the award for the most impressive “face plant!” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

After lunch, we went sailing for the afternoon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I must say how impressed I was with 

how quickly the children got to grips 

with maneuvering the boat.  

 

 

 

 

I left shortly after tea and the children had a 

bit of free time before their evening activity of 

“egg protection” with real eggs! 

 

I had a wonderful day and the children were, as 

always, impeccably behaved. 

Sam 

 
 


